Do you have any rem-
nants of goblins or ghosts
lingering in your mind? If so,
it is because of the success-
ful Halloween Carnival at
John C. this year. Many of us
had an opportunity to vent
our feelings by dunking our
favorite teachers and
coaches. Others, with
“deadly aim’' gave them
their first sponge bath! Along
with this fun, we had Apple
Bobbing, Ring Toss, and
Clown Face Painting, all re-
warding the youngsters with
cuddly prizes and Happy
Times! We wish to say a big
“Thank You' to each and
everyone whose hard work
produced the success.
Anne H. Oswald, Chairman
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